
 

 

Safeguarding Children Policy Statement 

Safeguarding children is the responsibility of everyone 

 

 

Statement of commitment 

 

We are aware that many children and young people are victims of different kinds of abuse. 
This includes children who live or access activities in Kingston, Richmond and surrounding 
areas. We are also aware that many families experience hardship and various difficulties and 
they need support in order to provide adequate care for their children. 

At The White House Dental Practice we aim to create an environment that is safe and we 
are committed to doing everything in our power to protect children, promote their welfare 
and support families. 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns regarding a child’s welfare please contact our designated 
Safeguarding Lead for The White House Dental Practice 

 

Name:   Ruth Debney 

Job/role title:  Practice Principle  

Contact tel.: Email:  ruth@whitehousedentist.co.uk 

 

 


